19 Jan. 2023 @ Westmoreland Road Bromley

A brown and white Jellycat bunny was left on the 138 bus last Thursday 19th Jan
around 8.30am. We got off at Cumberland Road/Westmoreland Road towards
Bromley. | caught the same bus back towards Hayes half an hour later and had the
same driver, who told me a woman had picked it up and taken it with her to hand
into a school. The driver didn't know which school and I've tried all of the schools on
the 138 bus route. Any information would be greatly appreciated to reunite the
bunny with our 6yrold (Heather, 25 Jan. 2023)

Please contact me online: http://wbmsg.co/yu80wr

Lost & Found Teddy Bear

https://posts.whiteboomerang.com/lostted
dy
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